
 

 

 

 

 

September 12, 1996 

 

Ms. Sheryl Vogt 

Archivist and Department Head 

Richard B. Russell Library for Political Research and Studies 

The University of Georgia Libraries 

Athens, GA 30602-5788 

 

Dear Ms. Vogt: 

 

Pursuant to your request of Joe Freeman of our staff, I have enclosed a more comprehensive 

information packet than the one I forwarded in June.  I hope it proves helpful.  Please don’t hesitate 

to get back in touch should you desire any additional material. 

 

Unfortunately, my remarks at the annual meeting of the Society of American Archivists -- about 

which you also inquired -- were extemporaneous and mainly consisted of a section-by-section review 

of the JFK Act.  The session was taped, however, and it may be that the conference’s organizers 

could provide you with a transcript. 

 

Finally, please rest assured that we will do all we can to expedite NARA’s processing of the classified 

records from the Russell Papers.  Thanks again for your interest and support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

Enclosures  

 

 


